
Call Out 04_14_2020 

Good afternoon Jaguar Nation this is Mrs. Wilson, Principal at TMFMS.  I hope all is as well as we can be 
under the conditions.  Thank you for working as a team with TMFMS in this new Virtual Learning.  I 
believe we are well on our way and will continue for as long as we need to.  If you are having questions 
or concerns, please make sure to reach out to teachers.  Our teachers are ready to assist you with any 
concerns you may have.  We continue to tweak our way of work to make things as stress less as we 
can.  Teachers are working on communicating on Monday the assignments for the week and where 
exactly you can upload/turn in assignments.  Attendance is important, so please make sure students are 
checking into each class each day for attendance.  Attendance is not for a grade.  The virtual teaching 
schedule is located on our website.  This schedule outlines the days and times of each course area.  

Next year TMFMS would like to have PE year-round for our 6th and 8th grade students.  Typically, our 
8th grade PE is paired with Family and Consumer Science.  Next year it will not.  If your child would like 
the course Family and Consumer Science please email Ms. Slifkin by Friday, April 17th.  If you choose this 
as an elective it will be removing one of the other electives your child chooses on their registration 
form.  I am attaching the flyer with details of the course.  Again, this will replace one of the electives on 
your child’s registration sheet.  slifkink@pcsb.org 
 
Refunds from the 8th grade activities will be in the mail on tomorrow.  The checks are addressed to the 
parent in Portal.  The checks will be mailed to the address that is listed in Portal.  Please look for 
those.  If your child preordered a yearbook they will be here by the end of May.  
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